
 

 

Makaton  

Hello 

My name is Mrs Rawlins and I am the Language Lead for Nursery and Reception. 

I am very passionate about our children’s communication, speech and 

interactions whilst playing in our environment. 

The children have been learning some new Makaton signs and it would be great 

if you could get involved.  We have learnt some welcome signs, and it would be 

a lovely way to greet you/say goodbye in this way each day. 

Look out for our new sign each week on our display boards.  We would love it if 

you can practise at home with your child. We will be learning to sign lots of 

people/animals over the next few weeks. 

Top tip: We say the words as we sign. 

Thanks for your support. 

Mrs Rawlins 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


